From: Greg Barrett

Sent: Tuesday, 4 April 2023 11:47 AM

To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox
Cc: Planning Panels - Northern Beaches
Subject: DA2022/0469

Categories: NBLPP

To Whom It May Concern
Thank you for the opportunity to make a Submission with regard to the above DA Application.

Once again we residents, and the general public at large, are confronted by a proposal which simply tinkers at the
edges in an effort, one can only presume, to appease those who will be responsible for making a final judgement
with regard to that proposal.

As was unfortunately the case with the previous plans submitted to Council we are confronted with an architectural
design which not only insults residents, but insults the location in which the building would be proposed to be built
and pays little more than scant regard for the context of extant buildings in the immediate location.

It is difficult to read fiddling with the style and angle of the roof, for example, as a distraction from the main game,
which will not fix a bloated mess which, if approved, would be completely out of character within the context of its
construction.

Yours sincerely and in hope of a refusal of the DA Application
Greg Barrett

29 Cynthea Road
Palm Beach 2108





